
 

 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 
TO PROVIDE 

SECTION 8 PROJECT-BASED VOUCHER PROGRAM 
PBV HOUSING ASSISTANCE PAYMENTS CONTRACT 

NEW CONSTRUCTION OR REHABILITATION 
 
 

The Housing Authority of the City of Lakeland (also known as the “Lakeland Housing 
Authority” or “LHA”) is requesting proposals for qualified applicants to provide eighty 
(80) Section 8 Project-Based Vouchers (PBV) under a PBV Housing Assistance 
Payments Contract for a New Construction or Rehabilitation project with at least 100 
units of Affordable Housing.  The successful applicant will enter into a Housing 
Assistance Payment (HAP) Contract with the LHA.   
 

The complete Request for Proposals (RFP) may be obtained by emailing a request to 
Procurement@LakelandHousing.org.  Responses must be submitted by 2:00 p.m., 
Eastern Time, June 14, 2016. 
 
Minority Business Enterprises, Woman Business Enterprises, Small Disadvantaged 
Business Enterprises, and Section 3 business concerns are encouraged to respond to 
this RFP. 
 


